
From: Elaine Simon   
Sent: December 6, 2020 11:14 AM 
To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Church Street Ancaster 
 
Good day Sir, 
I am writing to express my totally and complete opposition to the proposed demolition and development of 
this home.  
I get the sense that Ancaster is being viewed as a goldmine  for developers — come to Ancaster— we tear 
down  100 year old homes  to put up high density unimaginative row homes, that are totally forgettable. 
You need to drive down Wilson sT in the morning to see the cars backed up on Wilson , streaming out of  the 
TimHorton’s drive through ???  
This lovely home sits  right in the heart of “theVillage” and could easily be made a viable part of the community 
again. 
PLEASE do not follow through with this  proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Simon  (whose very dear friend used to live in that home )  Ancaster resident since 1983. 

 

mailto:James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca

